
Laura Sancic 
 
Dear Commission Members,

Banning fracking may be the most important thing that you, as individuals, could ever do.

I have lived in New Jersey for 21 years - almost all of my life. I am a member of the generation that
will deal with the effects of environmental in/action for decades. I cannot bear the idea of living in
the ruins of a planet, with water so thick with methane that I could light it on fire, knowing that
there was once an opportunity to protect the forests and rivers that enrich our lives. Knowing that
that opportunity was lost. 

If you ban fracking in the Delaware River Basin, you lay the groundwork for a future where we can
feel secure in knowing that our families and communities can thrive. Where we can go outside.
Breathe clean air. Celebrate, because the people won.

Sincerely,
Laura Sancic
 


